
DON’T MISS OUT ON THE CONNECTICUT 
HIGH SCHOOL ROBOTICS CHAMPIONSHIP! 

 

Registration is open for the State Robotics Championship for 
High School teams, to be held at Berlin High School on May 
16, 2015. 

 

Registration is only open to teams that have built a robot 

within the FIRST Robotics Competition. 
 

While registration is limited, we invite and encourage ALL High Schools and 
their students to attend this event. 

 
Special thanks to our lead sponsor Northeast Utilities for making this event 

possible. 
 

Registration is open at: www.casciac.org/register 
 

For more information please contact Dave Maloney at 
dmaloney@casciac.org or Carol Scully at cscully@usfirst.org 
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